SECRET

Dear Margaret:

I have your urgent message of March 31 over Argentina's
apparent moves against the Falkland Islands. We

share your concern over the disturbing military steps
which the Argentines are taking and regret that nego-
tiations have not succeeded in defusing the problem.

Accordingly, we are contacting the Argentine Government
at the highest levels to urge them not to take mili-
tary measures which would make a just solution more
difficult to achieve. As you requested, we are also
asking for assurances from them that they will show
restraint and not initiate hostilities.

I want you to know how we have valued your cooperation
on the challenges we both face in many different parts
of the world. We will do what we can to assist you
here.

Sincerely,
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EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
LONDON

April 1, 1982

Dear Prime Minister:
I have been asked to deliver the attached
message to you from President Reagan, which was

received at the Embassy this afternoon.

Sincerely,

Edward jé Streator

Charge d'Affaires ad interim

Enclosure:

SECRET

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,
London, SW1




